Discussion Topic:  Feedback on Methods for Handling Internal Searches

Occasionally, we conduct internal searches/screenings for faculty positions.  As noted in the Dean’s recent email, we are not able to put forward a couple of the position requests we hoped to get approved for national searches.  Some of these positions seemed like good opportunities for internal reassignment, so we put out a call for expressions of interest.   Some questions EC would like feedback on related to how we handle internal searches are below.

1.  Who should be eligible to apply to these internal faculty position screenings?  Should it just be tenure track faculty? There may also be visiting faculty members, Academic Professionals, or library staff who are qualified.  What are your thoughts pertaining to eligibility for internal reassignments for faculty positions? 

2.  How should the determination be made on whether to fill internal appointments temporarily or permanently?  As permanent fills count against our total number of approved positions, how should EC balance opportunities for internal appointments with other positions on the hiring plan?

[bookmark: _GoBack]3.  What are other thoughts or points to consider?


